
SIPPS i s participating in Scholastic Book Club in 2022 again.
Twice  a term, during the schoo l year, a Scholastic Book Club 
catalogue will be sent home with your child. 
You’ll find award-winning books and bestsellers, as well as old and 
new favourites. The books span a wide range of children’s reading 
levels and interests.  
It is easy to order. The Book Club LOOP platform for parents allows you 
to pay by credit card. Your order will be delivered to the school and 
will be given to your child to bring home.  
You can place your child’s order at scholastic.com.au/LOOP or by 
using the LOOP app, which can be downloaded from the App Store or 
Google Play. 
For more information or assistance, you can contact the Scholastic 
Customer Service team on 1800 021 233. 
Every order that is placed by the SIPPS school community earns our school 
bonus dollars that are used to purchase books for our School Library. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email the school office and I 
will be happy to assist. 

ISSUE 1: Book Club 2022 

Students will receive the book club catalogue via their class teacher to 
bring home.

All orders need to be placed online via the LOOP Platform by Thursday 
17/2/22. 

Virginia Allman 

Teacher Librarian & Book Club Coordinator 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx

